
The Year 6 teachers are Mrs Kirby, Mrs Hazelton 
and Miss Dade

• The children are NOT swimming 
this term; they have two PE days. 
These are Tuesday and 
Wednesday. Please dress for 
outdoor PE on a Wednesday.

• The children will have one 
assessment week this term, in 
Spring 2.

• Y6 will be organising and running 
a fete this term as part of their 
enterprising project. Date TBC.

•14/02/25 – Break up for half term 
•24/2/25 – PD day – school closed 
to children
• 6/03/25 – World Book Day
•25/03/25 and 26/03/25 – Parents’ 
Evening
•04/04/25 – Last day of term
•22/04/25 – Return to school for the 
Summer Term

• The children will still receive their 
homework on a Friday with the 
expectation that it is completed and 
returned on the following Wednesday. 
The expectations for reading remain the 
same: 5 comments signed per week. 
Each read should last approximately 20 
minutes.

• Children should still be using SATS 
Companion and TTRockstar to help 
enhance their learning.
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Year 6

We will explore a range of 
extracts from a variety of 
texts.

Our writing this term will 
be linked to the poem 
‘The Highwayman’ by 
Alfred Noyes.

We will be exploring concepts 
such as geometry, statistics 
and measures whilst 
continuously revising 
arithmetic skills. 

The children will focus on 
their skills of classification 
whilst exploring living 
things and their habitats. 

In Geography, we will developing our 
geographical skills by studying Ipswich and 
other parts of England before learning 
about rivers, in particular the River Orwell.

In art, we will use printing techniques to 
create work inspired by Patrick Hughes. In 
DT, we will be looking at Food & Nutrition.

We will be developing our coding 
skills by creating our own game.

We will be revising rhythmic ostinato 
(repeated patterns) in ‘3’ time and 
developing our skills in harmony 
singing.

Our PSHE units are ‘Dreams & Goals’ and 
‘Healthy Me’. Our RW units are developing 
our understanding of Islam and Christianity.

We will be developing our tennis and 
health/fitness skills before looking at 
gymnastics and cricket after half-term.
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